
 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 

This month Steeple Run had a kick-off assembly to celebrate a unique opportunity to build 
our love of literacy.  One School reads One Book was made possible because of a 
generous gift from our very own Home and School! The oldest student in each family was 
given their own copy of The Lemonade War by Jaqueline Davies.  Everyone at Steeple Run 
and at home will have the opportunity to read the same book! Please take advantage of this 
special time to share in the enjoyment of reading with your child. 
 

We are announcing daily trivia questions related to the book during morning 
announcements.  Our pacing guide is located on our website.  Other recordings of the book 
can be found on the internet.   Throughout the building there will be various activities which 
will further enrich the reading experience. Please make sure that your family stays current 
with the reading so your child can enjoy all that we have planned. In conjunction with School 
Community  and Family Partnership we will follow up with a One School One Book 
Celebration scheduled for April 13 at 5:30 pm.  Additional video footage from our kick-off will 
be shared at that time and parents can enjoy planned activities in various grade levels.  If 
you haven’t had a chance, view the link below. This was part of the very fun assembly. 
https://drive.google.com/file/d/0B0TtCskQVQgTVDdUSGpyaUMwYjA/view  
 

Happy Reading! 
 

Debbie Doyle and Nancy Van Ness 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/0B0TtCskQVQgTVDdUSGpyaUMwYjA/view

